DELHI WORLD PUBLIC SCHOOL, BARASAT

NOTICE
AEROSHOW ANDP T M-2

DWPS/B/PTM/086/2024-25 04.01.2025
Dear Parents,

We are pleased to inform you that an AEROSHOW is being organized by the School on
11%" January 2024 (Saturday) to incorporate design thinking, aerodynamics and innovative lab
activities to its students. The show will be followed by the Parents Teacher Meeting (PTM-2) for
Classes Playgroup to VIII to discuss the progress of the students. You are requested to be seated by
09.15 am.

It is MANDATORY for at least one parent of the student to attend. All the students from Classes
I to VIII must accompany their parents. Please note that the School transport will not ply.

Looking forward to your co-operation and support at all times.
Warm Regards
SA ool -

Principal
Delhi World Public School, Barasat



